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New District
Signage
As the year progresses residents 
will continue to see new district 
monuments being installed. The 
signage at Aventerra and Jordan 
is well underway and the signage 
for Aventerra and Chambers will 
be constructed next.

If your lease has expired — or
is due to expire — between
last year’s pool season and 
the start of this year’s pool 
season, you will need to upload 
a new one through the online 
application system. (Those 
tenants with current, multi-year 
leases do not need to take this 
step, only those with leases that 
are expiring.)

To ensure you don’t miss out on 
any days at the pool, please 
revisit the information page on 
the district’s website at:
https://stonegatenorthvillages.
org/apply-for-a-pass/ and then 
visit Facilities Access Release for 
Tenants.

The VIZpin system is a secure, 
data-driven system and this step 
ensures not only that we have 
accurate data on the number 
of visitors to the pool, but also 
that only current residents have 

access. We are very pleased 
with the system’s capabilities 
and want to ensure all residents 
needing Mobile Passes for the 
2022 season can get them 
approved through the online 
application process in plenty
of time. 

We look very forward to the 
weather warming up and the 
pool facilities being open, 
especially with the planned 
Grand Opening of the new 
adult pool and spa area!

Reminders for Those Renting in 
Stonegate North Villages

Did You Know?
Even as the number of vehicle miles traveled decreased during the pandemic — 
the number of traffic collisions and fatalities has risen. In fact, 2021 was the deadliest 
year for U.S. traffic crashes in more than a decade according to the National 
Highway Traffic Safety Administration. Here in Colorado, incidents of excessive 
speeding – going 40 mph or more over the limit – shot up by 48 percent last year 
according to a spokesperson for the Colorado State Patrol. Fatalities also increased 
among motorcyclists, bicyclists and pedestrians in the past year. Here in our district, 
the board and management company have worked closely with Douglas County’s 
Traffic Division to evaluate crosswalks and intersections and garner additional safety 
measures. With so many of us beginning to return to normal activities and traffic on 
the roads increasing again, we ask that you please watch your speed closely — 
and be mindful of those walking, biking and sharing the road with you. 
Together, we can keep the district a safe place!
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Board of Directors
for Stonegate
North Villages

The District is governed by a 
board of directors who serve 
staggered terms. 

You can email the Board
of Directors directly at
board@
stonegatenorthvillages.org

Jeni Reilly, President
Holly Kamm
Kevin Reilly
Warren Robinson
Robert Vogel

Upcoming Meetings
The Stonegate North Villages Metropolitan District’s Board of Directors meets the fourth 
Tuesday of each month at 5:30 p.m. This month's meeting will be held on Zoom. 

Please see the meeting details on the home page of the website at 
StonegateNorthVillages.org. If you would like more information or would
like to be added to an email list to receive agendas, please reach out to
contact@stonegatenorthvillages.org.

A new board member, Robert 
Vogel, was elected at the last 
meeting, held on January 25, 

2022. Vogel has been named a 
director and his term will extend 

through May of 2023. 

Look for an upcoming
“Meet Your Board Member” 
profile on this latest addition!
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